in North Truro invites artists to be part of the Truro

Twine Field Conservation Campaign

The Twinefield in North Truro at Pond Road is an open space/upland meadow not found
elsewhere on the Lower Cape. It provides plants and animals an essential breeding ground and
a nutrient-rich field in which to thrive. The Twine Field also connects to nearby conserved land.
When purchased, the land will include a public walking path for visitors to enjoy the natural
beauty and a protected view of this rare and endangered habitat. Residents of Cape Cod are
hoping to preserve the land by purchasing it through several fundraising options, including a
Silent Art Auction, public funding, and donations, thereby saving it from development which
would mostly likely include nine new structures with a road between them.

You’re invited to be part of the Silent Auction and offer a work of art that collectors and
supporters will want to purchase. You will determine the Reserve price which will be the
amount you will receive for the work once it has sold. Anything above your take home total will
be donated to the Conservation effort. We ask you to remember that this is a fundraiser so
please consider the importance of this effort when setting your Reserve. Of course, should you
be so inclined, you may donate 100% of the selling price of your work! Post Office Gallery is
sponsoring and hosting the event and will receive nothing in return. All proceeds go to the artist
and to the effort.

To participate in the event, please e-mail high resolution digital images of original art you would
like to include in the auction along with the completed information from the attached form to:
director@postofficegallery.com. Please note that for this event, space is limited so we must

ask that work not exceed 30 inches in any direction and that no more than three (3) pieces
per artist be submitted. Deadline August 7, Drop off August 13 from 12 — 3.

The Silent Auction begins on August 20 with a reception from 2:00 — 4:00pm and closes with
another reception on Sunday September 3 from 2:00 — 4:00pm.

On behalf of the Truro Twinefield Conservation Campaign we thank you and hope you are able
to participate!

Stephen Briscoe and Kenneth Hawkey
Post Office Gallery, Inc.

38 Shore Road

North Truro, MA



